
KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

 DISCO THURSDAY 26TH OCTOBER
Parents Evening W/C Monday 13th
November

Christmas Productions 
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 14th
December am and pm
Year 1 & 2 - Tuesday 12th December am and
pm  
Year 3 & 4 - Wednesday 13th December am
and pm  
Year 5 & 6 -  Friday 15th  December am and
pm

Christmas Parties  
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 21st pm
Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday 20th December pm
Year 3 & 4 - Monday 18th December pm
Year 5 & 6 - Tuesday 19th December pm

Christmas Panto in school 6th December
Carol Service in Church Thursday 21st
December- all parents welcome
Winning House Treat Friday 22nd December
am
Whole School Talent Show  Friday 22nd
December pm

Friday 6th October 2023 

Our Harvest Festival
Our annual Harvest festival service took place at Christ Church

this week. All the children in every class took part in singing
Harvest songs. Year 6 did the readings as well. Thank you to all

the parents who came along. We hope you enjoyed it. If you
couldn’t get along, here are some pictures of the event.



Year 5 Singing In Church
Year 5 were invited to a singing day just across the

road at our very own Christ Church. The acoustics for
singing there are amazing and we were very excited

about this  fantastic inclusive opportunity for our
children to nurture a sense of care, respect and

empathy towards others. It was designed to help
children feel part of something special, enhance their
identity and increase their self-confidence and self-

esteem. Not only that but singing and listening to
music helps children experiment, take risks and be

creative.

The day was set up with rehearsal sessions learning 5 pieces of music and song. They
learned to manipulate their voices and make new sounds, they explored styles of singing

and tested different ways of communicating during theses sessions.

After lunch is was performance time. All the children were ready, the recording equipment
set up and important members of the music hub invited to listen. All the children sang so
beautifully. The harmonies, rounds and sheer joy of their voices was so amazing to listen
to. Their cooperation and collaboration with the other children from other local schools

was also fantastic. They were a credit to the school. Their singing was amazing.



Year 5 took part in an incredible festival called Healthy4Life
at The Parks Sports Centre in North Shields.

There were lots of different events on offer
during the day but our activities that the

festival chose for us to participate in were
cheerleading and rugby before lunch and
then hockey and cooking in the afternoon.

The aim of this fun festival was to provide Year 5 children with a variety of activities and
wellbeing messages based around physical activity and nutrition. The intention, to

develop an enthusiasm and appreciation for different activities, strengthen links between
local agencies and schools as well as providing key health and wellbeing messages to
all pupils which will help encourage further participation after the event. Which we all

agreed after taking part in, we most definitely will try to do.



Year 4
3D Design on Tinkercad

In their Computing lessons, Year 4 have been using Tinkercad
to create their own towns. There were some great ideas and

fantastic skills being shown.





Sports clubs at John Spence  
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